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Dear Parents
Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Wagholi!!

As rightly said, “Every child is a different kind of flower, and all together, make this world a beautiful garden”
Every child is unique. They have different personalities. Ryan International Academy introduces ‘Star of the
Week’ initiative to make each child feel important and to celebrate their uniqueness.

In this programme, the class teacher selects a student as a Star of the Week and ensures that the Star of the
Week gets due importance during the week. The selected child is assigned special duties or responsibilities that
makes them feel valued and important. The class teacher will send the Star of the Week collateral with the
student on a Friday. Parents are requested to fill this collateral along with the child and send it to the class
teacher on Monday. The collateral will be displayed in the class during that week. Parents will be invited on
Friday from 8:30 am to 8:40 am to speak and interact with children in their ward’s class. This will help build a
personal bond between the teacher, child, parents, and peers.

We look forward to a kind support from every parent to make this programme a huge success.

Best regards,

Principal




